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13 August 2020 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

It has come to the attention of the MEC of Provincial Treasury that there is fake news 

circulating in various social media platforms associating his person to a company that 

was awarded one of the COVID-19 PPE contracts by the Limpopo Department of 

Health.  

MEC Seaparo Charles Sekaoti wishes to state it clear that he is not a Director of, nor 

associated with the company Gosebo Industrial Solution (Pty) Ltd and its businesses.  

The MEC wishes to reaffirm to the public that all his interests remain a public property 

as contained in the Registrar of Members Interests in the Provincial Legislature of 

Limpopo and same is available for public scrutiny at any given point through the normal 

legal prescripts as outlined in the Promotion of Access to Information Act. 

MEC Seaparo Sekaoti continues to maintain a personal conviction that corruption eats 

into the moral fibre of our nation and undermines public confidence in the governing 

systems, as such, he will avail himself and the resources of the Office he leads to 

support all initiatives announced by the President and the work of the law enforcement 

agencies in the investigation of all wrong doings in the utilisation of state resources, 

particularly the COVID-19 targeted funding.  

Enquiries: 
Twala Thulani 
Media Liaison Officer 
072 854 9488 
twalatc@treasury.limpopo.org.za 
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